Sunday, June 1st - Informational Meetings
 
The vestry will hold informational sessions after each of the three services (8:00, 9:15 Family Formation, and 10:30) on June 1st to provide parishioners with a detailed overview of the search process and to answer any and all of your questions about where we are in the process and what comes next.  Topics will include where we are in terms of calling an interim priest, the formation of required search committees and the ideal timeline for completing the search process.

